
Bowral Public School 
PO Box 865 
Bendooley Street   
BOWRAL    NSW  2576 
 

Telephone: (02) 4861 1086    Facsimile: (02) 4862 1004   
Email: bowral-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
15 August  2017 

Southern Stars 2017 
Dance  

SHOW WEEK 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

Wednesday 23 August 
Arrive at school at 06:30 am and meet in K Ruby classroom 
Return to Bowral Public school in time for normal dismissal 

 
Thursday 24 August 

Arrive at school at 05:30 am and meet in K Ruby classroom 
Return to Bowral Public School approximately 19:15 pm 

 
Friday 25 August 

Arrive at Bowral Public School at 06:30 am 
Parent pick up as arranged after the evening performance approximately 22:30 pm 

 
Saturday 26 August 

Arrive at WEC at 12:00 noon 
Parent pick up as arranged after the evening performance approximately 22:30 pm 

 
 

No child will be able to leave until they have been marked off the roll by the teachers when collected by the 
adult as indicated on the travel home form. Please see map overleaf for drop off/pick up place at the WEC. 
You will need to bring enough food, water and healthy snacks for these days as no canteen facilities are 
available. Dinner will be provided on Friday and Saturday nights. These have been pre-selected and paid for 
already. 
 
A group text message will be sent when we leave to confirm our arrival time or any changes. 
 
Also a reminder that no mobile phones or electronic devices are to be brought. 
 

 
 
 
Pamela Bates and Rachel Gentz                                                        Wendy Buckley 
 
Southern Stars Teachers 2017                                                        Principal                                                              
  
                                                                                                                     


